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He that hath pity upon the poor lendeth unto the LORD; and that which he hath given will he pay him
 
again.
 Proverbs 19:17
       1 Thessalonians 5:25
       
Brethren, pray for us.
 
1. Safety and protection against 
     the enemies of the gospel.
2.  God's power and guidance as 
      we minister to the people. 
3. More opportunities and means 
    to share the gospel to the lost.
4. New believers to grow in their 
    faith and serve God.
5. Our health as we adjust 
     ourselves again to our  new 
     environment. 
6. New meeting place to house 
     our ministry.
7.  Provision for our children's 
     educational need in the Phils.
          Matthew 9: 37-38
Then saith he unto his disciples, 
"The harvest truly 
is
 plenteous, but the labourers 
are
 few. Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he will send forth labourers into his harvest."
8. Pray for more missionaries 
    for Bangladesh. 
October 2016
Dr. Rodney Kelley
West Jacksonville Baptist Church
5634 Normandy Blvd.,
Jacksonville Fl 32205 USA
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“ …not seeking 
mine own
 
profit
, but the 
profit
 
of many
, 
that they may 
be saved.
”
  
1
 
Cor. 10:33b
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Dear Pastor Kelley
 and church
 
Greetings in Christ’s precious name! 
We
 are grateful to God for His provisions and for enabling us to be back to our mission field here in Bangladesh. We will surely miss the fellowship we had with our loved ones
 and friends in the Philippines, 
but we are excited to continue to minister the Word of God and the gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ to the Bangladeshi people.
Our heartfelt gratitude to the Pastors and brethren who had accommodated us during our visit to their churches. And we rejoice over those who had picked us to be one of their mission partners in reaching the lost for Christ, a great encouragement on our part. We regret that we were not able to visit all of our praying and mission partners due to limited time. 
Our Bangladeshi brethren were happy to see us here again, and they were greatly  encouraged to continue to serve the Lord our God with us and to grow on their new found faith. 
We are looking forward on how the Lord our God will use us as we continue on the ministry He has entrusted us. We asking your fervent "
prayer for us, that the word of the Lord may have 
free
 course, and be glorified, even as 
it is
 with you:"
Thank you for your sincerity in partnering with us through prayers and supports in this endeavour of reaching the lost for Christ. God bless you more and continue to use you for His glory and honour.
In Christ’s service, 
German and Annie Ponce
 
PRAYER REQUESTS
)I acknowledge the receipt of  your support on the months of July US$ 40; Aug. US$ 40; Sept. US$ 40.
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